% waterdrop

August 18, 2023

H.E. António Guterres Secretary-General United Nations New York, NY 10017 USA

Dear Secretary-General,

I am writing to you on behalf of waterdrop® with a profound sense of humility and responsibility. At waterdrop®, we find ourselves in a privileged place to be able to convey our resolute commitment to the Ten Principles of the United Nations Global Compact. This endorsement is not just a formal gesture; it signifies our unwavering dedication to human rights, labour standards, environmental preservation, and the unrelenting fight against corruption.

waterdrop® is not just a product but a mission-driven entity that stands for transformative change within the beverage industry, one drop at a time. Our journey is guided by the belief that even the smallest of innovations can bring about meaningful, sustainable shifts.

Our bond with sustainability is more than a commitment - it's an integral part of our identity. It informs every decision we make, every action we take, and every goal we set. With this letter, we want to express our genuine intent to integrate the principles of the UN Global Compact into the very essence of waterdrop®, ensuring that they resonate clearly across our strategies, culture, and daily operations.

We hold a profound dedication to the broader developmental aspirations of the United Nations, especially in our pursuit of the Sustainable Development Goals. As a testament to this commitment, we are resolved to vocalize and champion positive actions that contribute to the Sustainable Development Goals not only within our business but also among our partners, stakeholders, and communities. We firmly believe that progress is a shared endeavor and our actions will always mirror this spirit.

As a symbol of our transparency and dedication, we recognize the significance of the annual Communication on Progress (COP) report. Starting August 18, 2023, we pledge to provide an unfiltered view of our continuous journey toward implementing the Ten Principles. This report will encapsulate the essence of our commitment through:

- A solemn statement, personally endorsed by me, reaffirming our resolute support for the UN Global Compact and renewing our allegiance to its principles. This statement stands as an individual testament, distinct from our initial commitment to join the UN Global Compact.
- Completion of the Communication on Progress online questionnaire, offering
 insights into how we are weaving the Ten Principles into our business strategy,
 cultural ethos, and daily endeavors. This will be our ongoing contribution to the
 United Nations' ambitions, particularly the Sustainable Development Goals.

In closing, waterdrop® envisions a future where every drop is a catalyst towards a transformation away from single-use plastic. We want to emphasize that this letter reflects our passion to foster change, our dedication to ethical leadership, our belief in the immense power of collective action, and our determination to pursue the guiding principles of the UN Global Compact and Sustainability Development Goals.

Yours sincerely,

Martin Murray

waterdrop® | CEO & Founder